[image: Adept Master Logo RGB HR]

ADEPT Transport Board meeting 2 November 2018
The Board held its most recent meeting on 2 November with the following substantive agenda items:
· An update from the Department for Transport (DfT) on relevant areas of the Autumn Budget 2018, including support for Large Local Major and Major Road Network (MRN) projects, reactive maintenance and Transforming Cities. There was also discussion around how and when the MRN network and processes would be clarified, and over options for Sub-national Transport Body status. 
· A presentation from Network Rail around safety issues at rail/highway interfaces and how liaison over these could be strengthened
· A presentation from CIHT on its activities around planning and transport
· Updates from:
· The Rights of Way Working Group
· The National Traffic Managers Forum
· The Road Safety Working Group
· The Traffic Systems Working Group
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Local Government Association 
The Board meets again on 14 December and will focus on discussions around, and with representatives from, Sub-national Transport Bodies. 

Jim Seymour
Secretary
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